
From: proscars@aol.com <proscars@aol.com> 

Sent: Friday, August 26, 2016 5:33 PM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: Re: Town Assessment Review Board Grievance Meeting Reviews  
  
Jon,  Thanks for your detailed response. I would remind you that you  
are on the public record several times with the date of 9/1/2016 for appraisal 
submissions.  If Mr. Berg changed your mind, you should have publicly rescinded 
your statements . A simple call to the Chair of TARB ,  with a suggestion that the Board  
receive appraisals until 9/1/2016  would not be out of order with ALL the problems 
that the 2016 Reval has created for our Scarsdale residents . 
 
Bob Harrison 
 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Mayor <mayor@scarsdale.com> 
To: proscars <proscars@aol.com>; jmark58 <jmark58@aol.com> 
Sent: Fri, Aug 26, 2016 5:14 pm 
Subject: Re: Town Assessment Review Board Grievance Meeting Reviews 
 
Dear Mr. Harrison -- As was pointed out to me several weeks ago at a public meeting by Mr. Berg, a 
member of the Assessment Review Board, by statute the Assessment Review Board operates 
independently from the Village Board. Mr. Berg also reminded me that I was not in a position to dictate 
when they would or would not accept materials, though my statement was simply based on my 
understanding of what was feasible. It is therefore not within my power to dictate when the Assessment 
Review Board meets or does not meet -- or what materials they accept or when they accept them. 
 
 
Having said that, from the one meeting of the Assessment Review Board I did attend months ago, at Mr. 
Berg's urging, the Assessment Review Board appeared to be diligent in conducting their work and 
solicitous of the residents who were then appearing before them. Based on that observation I am 
confident that they will perform their work with like diligence and give residents such consideration as the 
Assessment Review Board members deem appropriate in the exercise of their reasonable good judgment 
with respect to the grievance filings that remain to be processed. 
 
 
Very truly yours, Jon Mark 
 
________________________________ 
From: proscars@aol.com <proscars@aol.com> 
Sent: Friday, August 26, 2016 4:49 PM 
To: Mayor; jmark58@aol.com 
Subject: Town Assessment Review Board Grievance Meeting Reviews 
 
Mayor Mark, 
 
It has been indicated to me that the TARB will hold its 
final review meeting of grievances this Monday, August 29, 2016. 
 
This conflicts with your public statements that grievance appraisals 
will be accepted until September 1, 2016 . I would urge you to inform 
the Chairman of the TARB that his Board should allow the acceptance of 
appraisals until 5 PM on 9/1/2016 and then have their final meeting. 
 



I know for a fact that appraisers are still finalizing their appraisals for 
Scarsdale residents. 
 
Thank you for your follow up in the above matter. 
 
Robert H. Harrison 
65 Fox Meadow Road 
Scarsdale, NY 10583 
 
914 725-0962 

 


